



Mr A Coupe
Director of Music
Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

4th January 2021

Dear Parent,

Please note that there will be no instrumental lessons during the first week of the Lent Term. It is our intention to deliver instrumental lessons via Teams in Week 2 and I am currently working to ensure that the instrumental team are able to deliver these smoothly from Monday, 11<sup>th</sup> January.

Please note that we will recommence lessons in person as students return to school, with the exception of Woodwind, Brass and Guitar which will continue on Teams as was the case during Michaelmas Term.

Kind regards,

les Care

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School

Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406